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Amy Ow

From: Nancy Woods <njwoods@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 4:15 PM
To: Steve Monowitz; Dave Pine; Camille Leung; Amy Ow; Dave Michaels
Subject: Re: Highlands noise and road use by builder

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

I second the question of noise and use. It seems every time I look up, 
it's going by. Every day. 
 
Nancy Woods 
2240 Cobblehill Place 
San Mateo 
 
http://www.oneofdesigns.com 
 
Woods Designs 
20 Park Rd. Ste. A 
Burlingame, CA 94010 
650.799.4841 
 
 
On Friday, February 18, 2022, 01:48:29 PM PST, Dave Michaels <dm94402@gmail.com> wrote:  
 
 
Dear Staff, Supervisor Pine (and neighborhood Bcc'd) 
 
There has been a backhoe or other earth mover driving across Cobblehill and New Brunswick between the subject lot on 
an ongoing (and at times near-constant) basis. For example, dozens of times today alone. Between lots 9/10 to lot 11, it 
drives backwards.   
 
Does the permit allow for this kind of ongoing use of the roads between the subject lots? 
Is this safe? 
Is this necessary? 
Is there a reason a second backhoe can't be used instead, in order to avoid this excessive road use and noise?  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  
Very truly yours, 
Dave 


